
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
The electoral college is antiquated. Oregon is skipped over by presidential candidates. It is time for every 
vote in Oregon to count. 
Please pass HB 2927. I have been an Oregonian for 60 years, and I vote in every election. Please help to 
make my vote count. 
Thanks so very much! 
-Susan Hartford 
Hood River, OR 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Susan Hartford 
3580 Thomsen Rd 
Hood River, OR 97031-8404 
(541) 380-1659 
 
 
 

 


